[bookmark: _GoBack]* Revised Minutes
LWVCC Steering Committee

18 December 2018

Attending:  Sue Sargo, Jan Koch, Laura Brown, Sara Bresler, Cindy Hahn, Marion Sheridan

Call to Order- Sue called the meeting to order at noon.

Treasurer’s Report-Sue Floyd was unable to attend.  We approved her report.  
* Paypal – we discussed canceling automatic renewal. 

Committee Reports:
Membership-Cindy has sent 1st and 2nd notices.  Cindy will continue to work with Sue Floyd. We currently have 28 paid members, 1 affiliate member and 3 lifetime members.
Candidates Night-Sue Werner was unable to attend.  Would Sue like a helper because Candidate’s Night is such a large undertaking?  Perhaps Sue should teach others how to run the event.  
Voter’s Guide-Sara reminded us that this coming year is a big year for elections.  Should we be consistent in terms of questions we ask the candidates?  She reminded us that Vote 411will question the candidates for State and Federal elections.  For local elections we might ask very generic questions. Ex. What qualifications do you bring to the office?  We also discussed the population qualifications or standards we use to cover an election.  Cindy will forward our local policies to us and we can discuss or revisit them during our February meeting.  All present were reminded to think about questions we would like to ask local candidates and bring those questions to our February meeting.  
Voter Education-Last day to register to vote is April 22, 2019
Campus Outreach-Laura shared that 102 HUB had posted misinformation regarding voting sites. She also shared that The Daily Collegian was not interested in publishing the Voter’s Guide.  The University is federally mandated to register students to vote.  This past year there was an increase, of 5 times in the number of students who voted.  Laura should be commended for her effort in navigating the bureaucracy of the University.  
		High School Outreach – Marion and Sara had nothing new to report.  
		Environment –Janet was unable to attend.  
Forums-Candy was unable to attend but we hear she has a committee and is making progress.  
Old Business:  Post holiday luncheon was a success.  Funds should go to Sue Floyd. 

New Business: We discussed additional times to gather, perhaps biannual      luncheons during December and June with a speaker?  We also discussed early evening dessert and coffee events instead of a luncheon.  

Next Meeting:
	No meeting in January.
	February 19, 2019 – 12:00 pm. in State College Borough Building 

Adjournment –Sue Sargo adjourned the meeting at 1:20 pm.
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